
Thank you to our Veterans!   
The office of Brian Hadeed DDS PLLC appreciates your service!  

November 11th 2021 our dental office will be providing free 

dental cleanings, exams, x-rays, fillings and denture 

adjustments. Please call the office at 586 286 4500 or like us 

on Facebook and message us on our office Facebook page! 

 

   
 

We are located at: 

43421 Garfield Suite 5  

Clinton Twp, MI 48038 
 

November 11th 2021 we will only be providing dental care to 

our military veterans.  The best way to be seen is to call our 

office and we will mail you forms (health history etc.) to fill 

out prior to your visit.  Our office is north of 19mile Rd. on 

Garfield.     


